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Dear the WenLin Chinese School, 

Thank you so much for your donation of £1182.47 to Little Village that you raised via your concert for 

our Crisis Fund for Afghan children arriving in London. 

We were so moved by the students donating their savings from tooth fairy visits, helping with home 

chores, busking and selling toys and books in car boot sales. 

In the first week of our work, coordinating an emergency response to support families arriving from 

Afghanistan, we had already provided over 500 children with essential items. These families are 

under unimaginable stress and many are arriving in the UK with nothing but the clothes on their 

backs. 

Thanks to the support we have received we will also be able to provide much bigger bundles of 

clothing and kit for children once they're out of quarantine and respond to the ongoing need of the 

families once they have been housed in London. This is on top of the 100+ families living in poverty 

that we support across London every week. 

Donations such as yours put us in a strong position to keep meeting the needs of families across 

London. Once again, thank you for your generosity. 

Warm regards,  

 

Sophie Livingstone MBE 

CEO of Little Village  

e: sophie@littlevillagehq.org 
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